
 

Reply to:    Natalie Blaken  

 

 

Your ref:  TP/100/455/2/ds 
 
 
Director of Enterprise and the Environment 
Southend-on-Sea Borough Council 
PO Box 5557 
Civic Centre 
Victoria Avenue 
Southend-on-Sea 
Essex 
SS2 6ZF 
 
 
28th April 2011 
 
Dear Sir/Madam    
 
Consultation on Southend-on-Sea Borough Council Local Development Framework: 
Development Management Plan - Proposed Submission 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Southend-on-Sea Borough Council’s 
Development management Plan – Proposed Submission (your letter dated 18th March).   
 
EEDA has no comments to make on the document.   
 
Thank you for consulting EEDA. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Natalie Blaken  
Head of Planning  




